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Mr N J J van R Koornhof (Cope) to ask the Minister of Home Affairs: 

When will the visa requirements for South Africans visiting the United Kingdom be lifted? 

NW2042E 

REPLY 

No. I have not asked for the Visa requirements to be lifted. There were objective, and subjective reasons that led to the Visa requirements. For this reason, it will serve no useful purpose to request for the lifting of the requirement, at this stage. 
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